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Presentation to update the Committee on the progress of the water and sewer rate and connection
fees study.

· Staff has continued to work with professional consultants Burns and McDonnell based on the direction
provided by the Committee at the April 9 PWP&T meeting.

· A rate design plan for water and sewer services will be presented for further discussion and
consideration by the Committee.

· Staff is requesting feedback on the proposed water and sewer rates as well as policy direction on
connections fees based on comparable entities.

· No Committee or Board action is required at this time.
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